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Repurpose And Recycle Shoes For A Cause


The National Federation of the Blind of Ohio, Cleveland Chapter is embarking upon a new innovative fundraising opportunity and not asking for money but collecting shoes instead.

This fundraiser is pressure free and you will be providing shoes for people who do not have money to purchase them. All used, new and gently worn shoes of all types are appreciated. The only type of shoes that are not accepted are skates. So send your high heels, sneakers, slippers, boots and more of all ages to the Cleveland Chapter.

Just knowing that the pile of shoes in your closet , under the bed or in the garage will be a benefit to someone who doesn’t have any. Then the collected and repurposing shoes get shipped to micro-worldwide countries.

Again, all shoes are welcome and do not worry if they are scuffed or worn down. We will take them all!

For more information, contact Suzanne Turner, President
(216) 990-6199.
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